
 

Welburn Hall School 
 

Happy Friday everybody. We hope you have managed to make the most of the nicer 

weather and the last week before full time schooling resumes. In last week’s edition we 

posted a competition for The Great British Junior Bake Off. Some of our children were 

inspired by this and tried really hard in their cooking classes to make mini quiches and 

savoury scones.  

 

Our teachers and pupils decided that it would be a great idea to merge World Book Day 
with the Bake Off and created story themed cakes which were absolutely fantastic!  

 

 

These were judged and the winners of the World Book Day cake competitions were as follows – 
 
The cake you would most like to take home– Roald Dahl “George’s Marvellous Medicine”by Miss 
Marr’s class 
 
Most creative design– Roald Dahl “James and the Giant Peach” by Mr Scott’s class 
 
Best tasting–Roald Dahl “The Twits” by Mrs Clapton class 
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WORLD BOOK DAY 4
TH

 MARCH 2021 

As usual our team took on the challenge of dressing up and they certainly did not 

disappoint! The children of UKS4/5 listened to Rob Biddulph’s “The Odd Dog” then based 

on that story they attempted to create their own bookmarks. They made decorative 

buns and biscuits then several classes participated in a world book treasure hunt 

activity. A wonderful day was had by all. We had far too many photos to choose from so 

here are just a few…  

 

 

 

Walk for Autism is back for 2021 and we would love it if you joined us! 10,000 steps per day from 

26 March to 2 April. In these most extraordinary times, have you got what it takes? 

https://www.walkforautism.co.uk/ 

 

We sent out an email yesterday asking that you inform us of your child’s eating 

preferences as since the start of the September term some children have been having 

packed lunches due us not have the provisions to make hot school meals. As of next 

week, both a vegetarian and a meat option will be available daily. This will be the week 

2 menu.  



Taxi companies will return to their usual operating procedures as children are expected 

to attend school unless they have exceptional circumstances which have been authorised 

and approved. 

 

Lockdown has been extremely tough for adults to deal with as we 

perhaps aren’t as resilient to change as children are. If you feel that 

you have been affected and that you or your child need somebody to 

talk to or additional support there are lots of classes, articles, zoom 

calls and contact numbers available. please let us know if you require further 

information.  

 

Thank you and enjoy your weekend � 

 

 

 


